
OUR EMERGENCY  
DEPARTMENT  
HAS MOVED

The Children’s Hospital at 
Westmead’s Emergency Department 
has moved to the Westmead Health 
Precinct’s newest building. 
When travelling down Hawkesbury 
Road, turn left when you see the 
Children’s Emergency sign. It is also 
just a 250m walk up Hawkesbury 
Road from our main entry.  You 
can also access the Emergency 
Department from inside the Hospital.
Parking is available underneath the 
building, as well as a 15 minute 
drop-off and pick-up zone, located 
outside the front doors.
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Walking route from our current Hospital to the new building.


